
 
 

 

16 September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Year 11 after-school revision/intervention 

From Tuesday 20 September, we will be implementing our planned intervention/revision 

sessions with year 11 students to support them in their GCSE courses and preparations for 

their mock and final GCSE exams.  These sessions will run at the end of the school day and 

end between 3.45pm-4.15pm.  A full timetable for the sessions, which will run until 

Christmas, can be found on the school website. The sessions run on a two-week timetable, 

similar to our normal school timetable. 

Each day has sessions running from different departments. If your child studies more than 

one subject that has a session running on a certain day, they will need to make intelligent 

choices as to which session they are going to attend. To aid with this decision making, 

departments have provided some details of the content/skills that will be covered in each 

session. Please go through this carefully with your child and support them in making good 

decisions about what their priorities are going to be, and which sessions will fit best with their 

priorities. 

Some departments are targeting certain intervention sessions at specific students. These 

sessions are marked “Invite Only” on the timetable. Departments will be inviting students to 

these sessions through their subject teacher. If your child has not been invited to a session 

that they feel would be of benefit to them, please ask your child to approach their subject 

teacher to enquire as to whether they can attend that session. If a session is NOT marked 

“Invite Only”, then it is a revision session open to all students who take that subject. 

Please note that the school buses will be running at normal times so if your child normally 

gets the school bus and wants to attend a revision session, then you will need to organise 

alternative transport for your child on that day. 

If you have any questions about our after-school intervention program, then please contact 

us via email at admin@brockington.leics.sch.uk or by telephone on 0116 2863722. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Peter Mattock 

Assistant Principal 

 
 

https://www.brockington.leics.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Year-11-Intervention-Timetable-Autumn-Term-Sept-22.pdf
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